
 
    
Permethrin Use in Arizona 

 

Date: March 15, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Al Fournier 
 
Subject: Re: Permethrin proposed crop label changes 

Rick, 

I sent this out inquiry to my contacts and had no response on the crops indicated. I presume we 
have no major issues with the proposed changes. 

Al 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Here is another quick turnaround from OPMP. I guess my complaining to them about giving us 3 
weeks is not having an effect. 
 
Please see what you can do. Those in the PNW should coordinate replies through Jane Thomas. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Rick 

 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2006 9:31 AM 
To: rstinner@cipm.info; ckk3.CORNELL.INTERNET@cornell.edu; egt3@cornell.edu; 
jess@msu.edu; olsenl@msu.edu; harold_coble@ncsu.edu; 
steve_toth.NCSU.INTERNET@ncsu.edu; jea@psu.edu; llherbst@ucdavis.edu; 
rsmelnicoe@ucdavis.edu 
Subject: Fwd: Fw: Permethrin proposed crop label changes 
 
I know it is a quick turn around on this one but I just received the notice. All that is needed are 
comments on the proposed rates, etc. mentioned in the attached table. Please send this out to 
those commodities affected and send comments back to Jacqueline Querry at EPA: 
Guerry.Jacqueline@epamail.epa.gov. This table was put together by the registrants and I include 
the original notice. Please respond by March 16th. I apologize for the short turn around time. 
 
Wilfred 
 
(See attached file: Permethrin proposed use rates and intervals Mar 6, 2006.xls) 
 
Wilfred Burr 
USDA/OPMP 
1400 Independence Ave. SW 



Washington, DC 20250-0315 
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